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e LAMAR Advertising We are so excited for our annual YouthHope’s Day in the Park happening
September 23, 2023 at Sylvan Park in Redlands from 8:00am-12:00pm.

If you have a car that you would like to show, you can sign up at our web-
e Lossett Family site https://youthhope.org/day-in-the-park.

LAMAR

Foundation Register by September 1 and get a t-shirt along with a discounted price of
e Chris & Pam Martin $25. We hope you can join us for this great day!

e Jim & Valarie Peterson

End of School Party
In memory of Alice Peterson

& Marjorie Craft We celebrated big time when school got out this year. We had a water slide, a water
gun battle, a BBQ thanks to Redlands Sunrise Rotary, and had so much fun! We cele-
brated youth finishing another school year, youth graduating, and youth who got jobs!
e Tim & Carol Rochford Every accomplishment is worth celebrating!
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THE YOUTHOPE POST

We had such a great End of
Year Party for our youth. We
had the best water slide, a
massive water gun fight, and
delicious food. Our youth
were able to forget about their
problems for an afternoon and
were able to just be kids.
They were chasing us with
water guns and going down
the slide laughing and having
a great time.

The party is one of my favor-
ite days of the year and I'm so
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glad we were able to start it
back up this year.

We've been having a great
summer so far at YouthHope.
We have had many youth
come in to get their Food
Handler’s Certificate because
they want to go out and get a
job. We've also been helping
with resumes and job applica-
tions.

As we start thinking about the
upcoming school year we
want to make sure that our

A Note From the Founder

youth are ready to go when
school starts. Some of the
things that we need to en-
sure that our youth have a
great start to the school year
are backpacks, school sup-
plies like pens, pencils,
notebooks, etc. If you are
able to donate any of these
items, please email us at
info@youthhope.org or drop
them off at our Drop in Cen-
ter Monday-Thursday 9am-
5pm.

Thank you for caring!




